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Nethercott Visit 

Year 4 and Year 5 enjoyed a week away at Nethercott Farm recently.   

“It gave me an opportunity to work with the animals and it changed my attitude at home. I 

made my bed and made some new friends from Year 4. I really enjoyed the visit and  

anyone who would like to learn new skills and work with animals should definitely go and 

visit Nethercott.” By Oscar A Shrimp Class 

 

“I really enjoyed Nethercott because it gave me new opportunities to do things I wouldn't 

normally do. I really enjoyed the cooking, I made some Bakewell tarts and they were  

delicious. The Forrest schools was really good fun, we were able to make some 

charcoal. It has really improved my listening in school.” 

By Erin F Seadragon Class 

Scholastic 1/2 price Book Fair 

Thank you for supporting the book fair.    

We were able to buy some new books for 

the library with the funds raised from the 

sale. 

Thank you. 

    
 

Library 

The Library will be closed on the last day of term. The library will be  

re-open on Monday 14th January (2nd week back). Thank you. 

Christmas Fayre 

We held our Christmas Fayre yesterday. 

Thank you to all the parents/carers for 

your support this year. A big thank you to 

the PTFA for organising this event for the 

school and for their 

support throughout 

the year.  

 

Author Visit 

KS2 had a visit this week from the author 

Steve Clifford (C.S. Clifford) 

The children thoroughly enjoyed  the 

workshop and had to write a story about 

1000 years ahead.  

Thank you to those who  

purchased his book and 

hope you enjoy reading 

them. 

 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Please wear your Christmas Jumpers on 

Friday 21st December for a donation of a 

£1.00 per child. All funds raised will go to 

the Save the Children fund. 

 

 

 



Important Dates 
 

19/12/18    Christmas Lunch 

21/12/18 Last day of term 

07/01/19 Children return from  

                  Christmas break 

01/02/19 PTFA Disco 

18/02-22/02 HALF TERM 

22/03/19 PTFA Disco 

17/05/19 PTFA Disco 

11/07/19 Summer Fair 

18/07/19 Y6 Disco/Prom 

Attendance for w/c 03/12/18 

The expected average percentage       

attendance for a child is 96%. Please see 

below the current class attendance data. 

 Octopus  86.2% 

 Stingray  96.2% 

 Turtle   95.6% 

 Narwhal  90.8% 

 Dolphin  96.7% 

 Shark  90.9% 

 Orca    97.1% 

 Lobster  97.9% 

 Shrimp   94.6% 

 Seadragon  90.4% 

 Jellyfish  95.9% 

 Coral   93.6% 

Parentpay  

 

Please check your Dinner and 

Breakfast accounts and clear ALL debts 

before the end of term.  

NO account should have a debt over the 

Christmas period.  

 

Thank you. 

School Admissions 

Please be reminded that applications for 

Primary School Admission places need to 

be completed by Monday 15th January 

2019. Please see more information on 

primary.admissions@plymouth.gov.uk  

Thank you. 

 

Message from the Premises Manager 

Important message for all parents. Please ensure when walking into the 

school grounds that all adults and children stick to the main path and do not 

go up near the Forrest School area or Dome until further notice. This is to 

keep everyone safe at all times. 

Thank you. 



DON’T FORGET CHRISTMAS LUNCH DAY  

IS 

WEDNESDAY 19TH DECEMBER 


